
  

 

 
Attention all MSDE Employees: 

 
With the summer time around the corner, MSDE will initiate casual 
Fridays for all staff. 

 
Starting June 21, 2024 through August 30, 2024, employees may 
wear jeans to work on Fridays along with polo shirts, button down 
shirts, blouse, and comfortable shoes. 

 
Please note that MSDE dress code does not allow torn or ripped 
clothes, flip flops, halter tops and shorts for work at any time including 
casual Fridays. Formal attire during the week includes blouse, 
sweater, shirts, dress pants, skirt, slacks, suite, tie, dress, blazer, 
dress shoes and sandals. 
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